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This is a COSER 529: Professional Development learning opportunity. 

To register,  please contact Laurie Sledge at 716-376-8357 or laurie_sledge@caboces.org  

Inter-rater reliability is one of the assurances districts must commit to when signing off on their 

APPR for both 3012-c and 3012-d.  These sessions are offered as a means for districts to engage in 

activities providing continued practice and feedback around reliably collecting evidence and 

aligning that evidence to their teacher practice rubric.  Our sessions will focus on Danielson and 

NYSUT rubrics. 

October 6, 2015 

ALL SESSIONS—Dates Below 
8:30—11:30 or 12:15—3:15 

CA BOCES Teaching & Learning Center  

at the Barn 

Coffee and registration at 8:00. 

December 9, 2015 

February 4, 2016 

During this session we will review the expectations and training needs of lead evaluators as well as 

provide some updates to APPR relating to 3012-d regulations.  We will then examine evidence 

provided by those participating in the session.  Specifically, we will review evidence for quality and 

alignment to appropriate components of the Danielson and/or NYSUT rubrics. 

Participants will be asked to bring an actual observation report (with redaction of identifiers like 

teacher names, student names, etc.) for others to review.  We will engage in structured feedback 

sessions with one another regarding the quality of the evidence collected as well as alignment to the 

Danielson and NYSUT rubrics.  We will also begin discussions around the book, You Don’t Have to 

Be Bad to Get Better by Candi McKay. 

This final session will focus on more observation evidence provided by participants.  The focus here 

will be on evidence and alignment, but will also continue conversations from the previous sessions 

around the book, You Don’t Have to Be Bad to Get Better.  In particular we will focus on how to 

structure conversations with teachers around feedback. 

Evaluators do not have to attend all three sessions, but we believe 
attending all three will provide evaluators with the greatest benefit.  


